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Subject: Ref 2022/3622/p

With reference to retrospective planning application 2022/3622/p

The large units are less than 15ft from our bedroom window and make sleep almost impossible. We
have had to buy earplugs to get any sleep whatsoever. However, this also means we are unable to
hear phones, doorbells or alarms.

A neighbour has measured the noise level and it has registered about a massive 104.

If you look at trustpilot, the hotel admit to supplying earplugs to their guests so they are obviously
aware of the problem!!!

This total disruption is happening in winter time with closed windows and the thought of summer
months with open windows is just depressing.

We pay a very high council tax and our quality of life has been damaged by decisions made at your
planning office.....a special events licence granted right underneath our flat with noise and
disruption until 4am on event nights......

A halfway house right across the road from us, with regular visits from the police to attend
incidents......and now this!

Please don’t make our lives any more difficult by granting this application

Kind regards
Gail & David Murray



